
 
11 March 2015 
 
 
IPART 
 
P O BOX 35 
 
HAYMARKET Post Shop NSW 1240 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
 
RE: Objection to Ashfield Municipal Council Special Rate Variation 
 
 
 
I write to you as a property owner in the Ashfield Municipality to voice my objection to 
Council’s adoption of a Special Rate Variation, and to implore IPART to reject Ashfield 
Council’s application for such a variation. 
 
Ashfield Council has consistently under-performed for the past 20 YEARS and has provided 
little, if any, support for the growth and development of the Ashfield district. Little wonder  
Ashfield’s strip shopping centre, in Liverpool Rd, has been in a state of decline during this time. 
 
I would be grateful if you would notify me of your decision regarding Council’s request for a 
Special rate Variation. 
 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
RICHARD ZIADE 

 
 

 




